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From: jlogan62@rocketmail.com

Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2016 11:23 AM

To: kmiller@greenvillesc.gov; assignmentdesk@wspa.com; 

foxcarolinanews@foxcarolina.com; newstips@wyff4.com; gsprague@greenvillesc.gov; 

adoyle@greenvillesc.gov; chandra.dillard@furman.edu; 

Lflemmin@greenville.k12.sc.us; bfox@gannett.com; tara@entercom.com; 

jsalley@communityjournals.com; eddonovan@sbgtv.com; Haley, Nikki

Subject: Teen curfew

The Put Down The Guns Now Young People Organization will begin tonight reminding teens about the 10:00 pm curfew in The City 

of Greenville South Carolina 

 Last year we did not have any teens in violation. This will be our fourth spring and summer doing this. We do now want teens going 

to jail or parents waisting money for the child violating the curfew 

 Jack Logan 8643031030 

 
Sent from my Boost Mobile Phone. 


